
           September 21, 2020 
Ama sah, Good afternoon Parkside families and students, 
 
On Monday September 21st classes will begin for all Parkside students at 8:45 AM. 
Students cannot attend classes at Parkside until a family meeting has happened. 
Please call our school (250-635-5778) and leave a message if your teenager will be 
absent from school. Parkside staff will be participating in an in-service program on 
Friday September 25th so there will be no classes for students on this day. Below I 
have listed information for your consideration. If you have any questions or 
concerns please hit “reply” to this email message and I will respond as soon as 
possible. Take care and have a safe weekend  
 

Student Threat Assessment Protocol: The school district is committed 
to providing a safe and caring learning environment for everyone. Refer 
to the attachments for details. 
 
 

Health Checklist: Every day students and staff must check to see if 
they have any key symptoms of COVID-19. Refer to the attachment 
“Daily Health Checklist”. If your teenager has any symptom(s) then 
they should stay home for 24 hours from when the symptom(s) 
started. If the symptom(s) improves then your teenager may return to 
school when they feel well enough. If the symptom(s) persists or 
worsens  phone 811 for assistance. 

 
 

 
Bus Students Need Masks: Any Parkside student travelling on a 
school bus MUST WEAR A FACE MASK as a safety precaution. 
Refer to the attachment “Bus Schedules” for school bus Pick Up 
and Drop Off times. 

 
No Classes Friday: Parkside staff will be participating in an in-
service program on Friday September 25th. There will be no 
classes for students on this day. I have attached a school 
calendar for your reference indicating the various school 
holidays. 



 
Support for Terrace Youth: The FOUNDRY program is now 
operating in Terrace at #101 – 3219 Eby Street.  Please see the 
attachment “Foundry Terrace” about the variety of services 
offered for young people ages 12-24. 

 
 

Health Care Assistant Program: To participate in the September 21 
virtual meeting from 6:30-8:00PM regarding the HEALTH CARE 
ASSISTANT dual-credit program, please e-mail 
douglas.brewer@cmsd.bc.ca.  Mr. Brewer will forward you the log-in 
information.  Please see the attachment “Health Care Assistant”. 

 
 

Fire Prevention: The Terrace Fire Department has safety 
information and a contest for students. Refer to attachments 
“Cooking Safety” and “Contest for Fire Prevention Week” for more 
details. 
 

 
Covid-19 Outbreaks in Schools: The Northern Health Authority 
follows a procedure if any student or staff members has a positive 
COVID-19 test result. Refer to attachment “BC Covid School 
Outbreaks” for more information. Check out this website abourt 
School Exposures to see which school districts and schools have 
received a positive COVID-19 result. http://www.bccdc.ca/health-
info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/public-exposures 

 
 

New Parkside Clothing: A long sleeved Parkside shirt will be available 
for students, families and staff to purchase by giving our secretary $20 
cash and indicating the size needed (XS / S / M / L / XL). Sample sizes 
will be on display in our main office. Payment and order information 
must be given to our secretary by the first week of October.  
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